Notice of Ogden Valley Zoning Map Amendment
[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that on January 22, 2019, a hearing of the Ogden Valley Planning Commission to consider and take action on a request to amend the Ogden Valley Zoning Map by performing a Zoning Boundary Re-alignment for areas on the west side of The Highlands at Wolf Creek Phases one and five. More information on each of these actions can be reviewed on the Weber County Miradi website [https://miradi.co.weber.ut.us/]. Or in the Weber County Planning Division, 2380 Washington Blvd Suite 230, 801-399-8791.


